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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you have all had a good summer and that the weather 
was good to you if you were on holiday! We would like to say a 
very big welcome to families that have recently joined us and   
give you a little information about what we have been up to 
over the last month or so.                                                               
Sports day and Graduation in Pre School was enjoyed by 
everyone and we wish all our leavers lots of happy times at 
their new schools. As many of you will remember (because 
the children were so excited!!), towards the end of the 
summer term we had a visit from the local fire 
department. The fire fighters spoke to the children about 
their work and also about fire safety, they even let them 
climb on to the fire engine for photos. We really appreciated 
the fact that they were able to spend time with us and it was 
an incredible learning experience for the children. There was 
also a Teddy Bear picnic with plates of sandwiches and cuddly 
toys everywhere – all good fun! 
In September we have quite a number of new starters so our 
events will begin again in October. Coming up: 
Grandparents Coffee Morning (All Rooms), 2nd Oct at 9.45am 
There will be art/craft activities, music then tea and cakes 
Open Day - Prepcare Nursery/Arnold Lodge School  
Saturday 12th October 10am-1pm  
There will be raffles, tombola, games, music etc. You can also   
visit Arnold Lodge School and meet the teachers who would 
be delighted to show you around and give you more 
information about the school. 
Parent evenings (All rooms)  
15th,16th,17th October 3.30-6.00pm                                                                             
You will receive more information nearer the time from your 
key worker 
 
We thank you for your continued support and as always, we 
welcome your views and comments 
 


